
 

 

16.5.24 

Present: Mr Kelleher, Mr Yates, BH (Avengers), JQ (All Stars 1), WG (All Stars 

1), JM (Chiefs), CT (Chiefs), AH (Legends 1), BLG (Legends 2), IF (Incredibles) 

Absent: LC (Avengers) 

• Mr Kelleher welcomed the members of The A Team and recapped what our project for 

this term is for those that missed the previous meeting. Mr Kelleher explained that due 

to the inspectors, we will be creating our animations in the next meeting.  

• The children then discussed the ideas they have had for our animation. AH [Legends 1] 

showed the other children a design he had created in his own time.  

• AH explained that his idea is based on two children who both have Autism [Timmy and 

Tommy]. Tommy is unhappy with his Autism and sees it as a bad thing, whereas Tommy 

sees his differences as being a ‘Super Ability’. In the animation, Tommy is attempting to 

convince Timmy that his Autism is a good thing. 

• The children then began discussing the different ideas they had had. CT [Chiefs] 

suggested using a flipbook animation. BLG [Legends 2] suggested we base it on real life 

events that those in the A-Team have experienced.  

• Mr Kelleher then suggested we make more than one video to show on our visit and 

informed the children that in our next session we will be creating them.  

Mr Kelleher will be emailing teaching staff to discuss when it is best for our next session as we 

will need a full afternoon. 

Thanks 

The A-Team 😊  

 

 


